
 

RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

10/17/19 to 11/19/19 

Old Business:  

 6/11 – A Lighthouse Pointe resident called to review a conversation we had regarding dead trees and 

weeds in the woods behind his home. 

 6/12 – I scheduled our native area contractor, Cardno, to identify the plants in this area. 

 6/12 – I left a message for the resident, stating that Cardno may remove non-native invasives, but 

would leave native plants, and that park staff would remove the small dead tree in the same area. 

Nothing new to report 

 
New Business: 

 10/14 – A Hoffman Park resident called with concerns about weeds and mud in the playground area.  

 10/15 I left a voicemail stating that the weeds had been sprayed several times in the last few 

weeks, but because the plants aren’t actively growing, they are slower to take in the herbicide 

and die. I also mentioned that Hoffman Park is on our list as one of the playgrounds that will 

have more safety surfacing added during the upcoming off-season. 

 

 10/21 – A Summit Hill student council member left a message asking about service projects. 

 10/22 I called and left a voicemail asking that they call me back to discuss what they need, and to 

date, have not heard back. 

 

 10/24 – Boy Scout Troop 237 asked the Park District to provide tables, chairs, cones, barricades, and 

other supplies for their Scouting For Food Drive on Saturday, November 9 and 10 at LWN.  

 As in previous years, we delivered supplies and provided Park District staff during the last few 

hours to clean up and lock up the facility. 

 

 10/28 – A Dog Park member called with concerns that the water was turned off at the Dog Park and that 

one of the dog waste bag dispensers was empty.    
 10/28 A sign had been hung notifying members that the water was turned off for the season, but 

it must have been removed.  Park staff refilled the dispensers. No number was left to enable a 

return call. 

 

 11/5 – A  Magnolia Park resident called to inform us that a Park District tree had some dead wood and 

was hanging over her garage.  

 11/5 I called and spoke to the resident, informing her that I had inspected the tree and added the 

dead branch to our winter tree trimming list.  

 

 11/5 – A Crystal Lake Park resident called to let us know about graffiti on the playground slide. 

 11/6 Park staff removed the graffiti.  

 

 11/11 –  Frankfort Square Wildcats emailed to request gym time at LWN.  

 11/11 We exchanged several more emails in regards to winterizing the Union Creek football 

concession stand, storing food, and leaving mouse poison (with signage). 

 


